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  EASA Safety Information Notice 
 
  
 No.:   2008-06 
 

Issued: 06 February 2008 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Subject: Unapproved Parts – Installed in Honeywell IVA-81A TCAS II Vertical 
Speed Indicators 

 
 
Ref. Publication: FAA Special Airworthiness Information Bulletin (SAIB) NM-08-12. 
 
 
Introduction: This Safety Information Notice (SIN) refers to FAA SAIB NM-08-12 

(attached to this document as pages 2 and 3) and advises aircraft 
owners, operators, maintenance organisations and parts distributors, to 
inspect Honeywell IVA-81A Traffic Alert and Collision Avoidance System 
(TCAS II) Traffic Advisory/Vertical Speed Indicators (TCAS/IVSI) for 
unapproved parts, and to bring them back to conformance with type 
design. 
  

 
Applicability: Individual Honeywell IVA-81A units as identified in the attached SAIB; 

these are known to be installed on, but not limited to, transport category 
aircraft. 

 
 
Recommendation: This Safety Information Notice is for information only. 
 

 
 
Contact: For further information contact the Airworthiness Directives, Safety 

Management and Research Section, Certification Directorate, EASA.  
E-mail: ADs@easa.europa.eu . 

 
 

WITHDRAWN


	SIN 2008-06 Honeywelll IVA-81A TCAS II.pdf
	NM-08-12.pdf



